
To whom it may concern,       Apr 25, 5021 

This is a recommendation letter for Mr. Erick Luna. I've known Mr. Luna as my personal contractor for 
over 7 years. During that time he has completed numerous projects at my home to include: two 
bathroom remodels, large fence project, the construction of both a gazebo and pool house, an addition 
to my home, and upgrades to my deck.  

Mr. Luna as always completed excellent work that has exceded my expectations. He is punctual and 
reliabe. There have never been any issues with his work and I have never had any complaints with the 
projects he has finished. I have recommended him to numerous friends and colleagues without 
hesitations. He is one of the most intelligent contractor/businesspersons I have come in contact with in 
my career. He also has the skill set  of architecture, envisioning best layouts for the projects listed 
above. 

I have no doubt that Mr. Luna would be an asset to any company that hires him. He is  intelligent and 
confident. I have no incertitude in writing this letter of recommendation and nothing but praise and 
admiration for Mr. Luna. He has the utmost competentence in completing any task placed in front of 
him. Please contact me with any questions, 510-541-4980. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen Homan, D.O. 

Emergency Medicine Physician 


